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5th February 2024

Dear Parent / Carer

Celebrate Reading at our Scholastic Book Fair 13 – 15th February in the Library

Next week we will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair, with hundreds of new Children’s and Young

Adult books to browse and buy. The Book Fair will be open before and after school on Tuesday,

Wednesday and Thursday, and many of year 7 and 8 will also have the opportunity to browse the

books during their library lessons. World Book Day tokens will be distributed during form time this

week and pupils will be able to use these at the Fair as part payment towards a book of their

choice. With a wide variety of titles to choose from, and book prices starting from only £2.99, we

hope there is a book for everyone.

How it works

When visiting the fair, pupils will fill in a ‘wish list’ of books and their cost, which they will bring

home. If you wish to purchase any of the books on their wish list, payment can be made online at

bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay. After making payment online you will receive a payment code which

the pupil must bring into school in order to collect their books, along with their wish list indicating

which book/books were paid for. Books purchased online before Thursday 18th February should

be collected the next school day. Any purchases made on or after 18th February should be

collected on the morning of Monday 26th February. Please note, online payments must be

completed by 20th February.

As well as providing an opportunity for students to spend their World Book Day tokens, and take

home a quality book to enjoy, every book bought will help us to get some NEW BOOKS for our

school library for free! We look forward to seeing your child during our Scholastic Book Fair and

thank you, in advance, for supporting this great literary event and helping us to raise funds to

obtain new books and resources for our Library.

Yours sincerely

Ms McHale Mrs Bishop

Librarian Assistant Librarian

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”

mailto:admin@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk
http://www.bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay

